Books We Read Together

*Follow My Funny Feet

*The Fib

*I Love Bugs!

*vocabulary story
*Pumpkins!

*Filling Buckets from A to Z!

**small group books for Ms. F and
books about bugs.

*Sight words: it, on
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Upcoming Dates

*Please check the new November
calendar in folders today for the
upcoming dates!

*There will be a hat day on
November 15th To raise money for
a project our new leadership club
is working on. If your child wants
to wear a hat they need to donate

$1.

*Watch for the family art project
to come home soon. You will be
disguising a turkey together!

Dear Parents,

This week we worked on counting to 100 by
10's and 1's and practiced counting items carefully
with some different activities. We love our
Wednesday problem solving activities as well and
are beginning to really think about math ideas!

In science we worked on pushes and pulls and
which direction things move including vocabular
such as towards and away. The students drew things
they can push or pull in their science notebook and
sang a song to help them remember what a push and
pull does.

During reading small groups we worked hard on
phonemic awareness including finding the syllables in
words, segmenting and blending sounds, changing
sounds in words, and those tricky rhyming words!
Have a great weekend! Please send back homework
bags on Monday. When your child gets a class book
bag we appreciate the bags being returned the next
school day!

Ms. F has Funny Feet
We worked on an opinion story for Ms. F in our
journals, worked on forming the lowercase f correctly,
made a fall book for Ms. F and more! Thank you to
Jack for the fruit loops snack! Try writing words that
begin and end with /f/.

Zoe Moore started off
November with a smile for
the whole school! She chose
to use her RAMS tickets to
‘buy’ the opportunity to be a
morning greeter! Way to go
Zoe!



